
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

SALE OF SHARES BY APOLLO  
 

Nine Entertainment Co. (ASX:NEC) has been advised that the Apollo group of companies has sold its 
9.82% shareholding in the company by way of a fully underwritten block trade which was distributed to 
a group of domestic and international institutional investors.  The trade occurred after the close of 
market on Friday, 20 November 2015.  
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